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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 
BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 26th JUNE 2012 
 

Question 
 
Further to his response on 15th May 2012, in answer to my question relating to the Queen 
Elizabeth II Field Challenge, when the Chief Minister said that the Diamond Jubilee Committee 
was working very hard and that the scheme was not secretive, will he inform members of the 
number of formal (minuted) meetings held since my question was asked and advise when the 
public will be requested to nominate fields in line with the Field Challenge criteria? 
 
Answer 
 
The Diamond Jubilee Committee supports the Queen Elizabeth II Fields Challenge and remains 
confident that a suitable site will be found to receive the status in Jersey. There have been no 
formal meetings of the Committee since I gave my response to Deputy Tadier on 15th May 2012, 
but a meeting will take place shortly and a way forward will be identified.  
 
The Queen Elizabeth II Fields Challenge is not driven by a deadline, and I am confident that the 
local community will be given the opportunity to participate in the campaign.  
 


